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Statement by the Delegation of the Kingdom of Bhutan
                                                         

Bhutan welcomes the delegation of Turkmenistan and thanks the delegation for the updates. 

We note the progress since its last review and the  adoption of several thematic action plans such as the National Human Rights Action Plan (2021–2025), National Action Plan on Gender Equality (2015–2020 & 2021–2025) and the National Action Plan for the Realization of Children’s Rights (2018–2022 & 2023–2028).
  
We commend the enactment of  legislation guaranteeing equal pay for work of equal value, as well as access to social security and other social protection measures for women working in the informal Sector.

We note the review and amendment of legislation related to children in conflict with the law and would like to recommend Turkmenistan to continue its efforts in further developing its juvenile justice system and promote alternative measures to detention.  

We welcome the launch of a national model of inclusive, quality community-based social services (which includes specialized services for persons with disabilities, the elderly, children and youth at risk, children in residential institutions, single mothers, and victims of domestic violence) and would like to recommend Turkmenistan to scale up such services to every community and improve the adequacy of social benefits.
We wish Turkmenistan a successful UPR review.  




